
From: Ford, Sallie

To: Melissa Garber; Troy Crews

Subject: FW: Tractor Supply Pg 1-14 (14-28 in separate email)

Date: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 10:27:34 AM
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Hi,

 

We are good on this one.  The septic is behind the building (on the north side).

 

Thanks,

 

Sallie A. Ford

Environmental Health Director

Columbia and Hamilton Counties

Florida Department of Health

217 NE Franklin Street

Lake City, Florida 32055

386-758-1058

 

Our Mission:  To protect, promote & improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county, &

community efforts.

 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state

officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your

email communication may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

 

 

 

 

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 2:10 PM

To: Ford, Sallie <Sallie.Ford@flhealth.gov>

Cc: Troy Crews <troy_crews@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: RE: Tractor Supply Pg 1-14 (14-28 in separate email)

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: DO NOT CLICK links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender

and know the content is safe.

Here are the plans for Tractor Supply.

 

“The difference between
who you are & what you
want to be is what you do!”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning
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135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1007

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information
protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-
mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the
original message.

               

 


